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NCDHD COVID-19 Updates & TestNE Public 
Clinic This Week 

Public Service Announcement 
 

North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) has been made aware of 28 additional 
cases in the district: 4-Holt, 10-Knox, 8 -Antelope, 1-Cherry, 3-Pierce, 1-Brown, and 1-Rock. 

 
NCDHD will be hosting one more public TestNe clinic this week at the following location: 

• Wednesday, September 23rd in Niobrara at the Trading Post from 10:30 AM – 12:30 PM.  
Pre-registration on testnebraska.com for a testing time is preferred, but not required. Testing at 
these events is free.  
 

NCDHD is pleased to report 61 recoveries since last week’s recovery report; 15- Knox, 3- 
Antelope, 12-Pierce, 7-Holt, 12-Cherry, 8-Rock, and 4-Brown. 

 
Case count update as of 9/22/2020 at 3:00 PM: 578 Total Cases (TC), 299 Recoveries (R), 

and 15 Deaths (D). A reminder that Total Case (TC) numbers are represented first, and of those total 
cases the number of Recovered (R) persons is represented second, and total case related Deaths (D) 
is represented third. 

 

Antelope: TC: 65, R: 27, D: 1         Keya Paha: TC: 2, R: 1 

Boyd: TC: 17, R: 10                         Knox: TC: 165, R: 84 
Brown: TC: 29, R: 11, D: 1             Pierce: TC: 109, R: 67, D:8  

       Cherry: TC: 76, R: 42, D:4               Rock: TC: 51, R:26, D: 1 
       Holt: TC: 64, R: 31 
 

### 
 

PSA Release 

North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) represents the following counties: 
Antelope, Boyd, Brown, Cherry, Holt, Keya Paha, Knox, Pierce, and Rock 

422 East Douglas Street, O’Neill, NE 68763 
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